From: Jan and Will Risser

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: | support HB 2525 with -A3 Amendment
Date: Tuesday, May 09, 2017 7:35:03 PM

Dear Staff Senate Committee on Environment and Natural Resources,

We are providing comments on House Bill 2525 (HB 2525) and amendment A3. Donation of game meat to help
those in need is a wonderful idea, but as a physician and epidemiologist, it is essential that the meat not contain lead
fragments, which are poisonous, particularly to young children.

Sincerely,

Jan Risser, PhD in Epidemiology

William Risser, MD, pediatrician

1331 Se 76th Ave, Portland 97215

Sincerely,
Jan and Will Risser

1331 Se 76th Ave
Portland, OR 97215
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